
Puppetry comes to Brass Castle

On Thursday, April 30, Miss Penny Rapicano from Fun On A String Puppets and Marionettes, will 
perform for our Pre-K and Kindergarten students.  A performer for more than 15 years, Miss Penny is a 
founding member of The Garden State Puppetry Guild.

The performance will be in the Brass Castle all purpose room at 1:45.

This show is presented by the Washington Township PTA Cultural Arts Committee and is sponsored in 
part by the Warren County Cultural Arts and Heritage Committee.  The public is invited to attend. For 
more information on these performances, or on the PTA Cultural Arts Committee, please contact 
Bridget at bridgetasbury@gmail.com.


